
A reminder that all children must have a rain 

coat in school at all times. We do the daily mile 

each day and it is essential that children are 

prepared for all weather conditions. 

Our Forest School day is 

Friday, please ensure 

your child has :a water-

proof coat, or mud suit 

and wellington boots. 

We have PE on Tuesday mornings, please 

ensure your child arrives in their PE kit, 

they will wear this all day and do not  

require a change of clothes. 

 Spellings will be sent home each week, to 

be tested the following Monday.  

Home reading books will be changed on 

Mondays and Thursdays. 

Please ensure your child has a jumper in 

school every day. 
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